
Marco Matteo Ciccone, MD  

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Cardiology 

 

Re: “Safety and efficacy of balloon angioplasty compared to stent-based strategies in 

patients with pulmonary vein stenosis: A systematic review and meta-analysis” 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

We would like to submit the above titled original manuscript for consideration of peer 

review and publication in your esteemed journal.  

The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by Ms. Diana Almader-Douglas 

M.L.S from Mayo Clinic in Scottsdale, Arizona, USA. She has contributed towards 

statistical analysis and is on the author list. 

We would greatly appreciate if you can consider our manuscript for peer review and 

publication if deemed suitable by the reviewers and your editorial team.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Pradyumna Agasthi, M.D  

Address of Correspondence: 5777 E Mayo Blvd, Phoenix, Arizona, USA 85054 

Phone Number: 4803014072 

E-mail: pradyumna_agasthi@hotmail.com 


